NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Calling for Better A/C Subway Service

BRAD HOYLMAN  December 11, 2014

The A and C trains are some of the worst in the city, with frequent delays, overcrowded train cars, and
poor conditions at stations. | recently signed on to aletter to MTA New York City Transit President
Carmen Bianco thanking him for agreeing to conduct a Full Line Review of the A and C lines and asking
him to prioritize community concerns throughout this review. The letter cites issues with service levels,
station conditions, and communication with riders, and includes specific problems in our neighborhood
such as station damage caused by water leaks. The Full Line Review is expected to be completed
sometime in 2015.



